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Friday	4.30pm	On	Stage	Musical	Theatre	
(Previously	4.30pm	Class	with	Amanda	Thornton)	
Update	
F1630TL	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Students,	
	
We	hope	you	all	had	a	lovely	Summer	holiday	and	a	good	break?	
	
As	you	will	know	from	a	previous	communication	sent	out	over	the	weekend	(please	see	the	
attached	communication	in	case	you	haven’t	read	this),	we	are	unexpectedly	down	three	teachers	
for	the	beginning	of	term.	This	means	we	are	all	covering	these	classes	and	it	has	caused	some	
disruption	to	our	timetable	and	classes	and	because	of	this	we	apologise	for	the	late	confirmation	of	
your	new	teacher	for	this	term.		
	
At	the	end	of	last	term,	we	sent	you	a	communication	explaining	that	Amanda	Thornton	was	
moving	back	to	Scotland	to	be	with	her	partner.		
	
We	are	delighted	to	say	that	your	new	Teacher	will	be	Tania	Levy.	Tania	comes	from	Germany	and	is	
a	professional	singer	and	performer	as	well	as	a	very	experienced	teacher.	We	are	very	happy	Tania	
is	joining	our	team	and	we	hope	you	will	join	us	in	welcoming	her	to	Singapore	also.		
	
We	feel	all	the	students	will	grow	to	love	Tania	in	the	same	way	they	did	Amanda	and	enjoy	and	
find	great	value	in	their	sessions	taught	Tania.	Tania	is	a	very	passionate,	enthusiastic,	singing	and	
and	Musical	Theatre	teacher	who	will	be	inspiring	and	whose	aim	is	to	bring	out	the	best	in	
everyone.		
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	class	on	Friday	25thAugust	and	Tania	is	especially	looking	
forward	to	meeting	you	all	and	getting	started	over	the	next	few	weeks.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	
		
	
	


